From: Hall, Jonathan 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 1:33 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Cc: Hall, Jonathan
Subject: Edible Arrangement Accepted on Behalf of the City of Chicago

Hello Ana,

Thank you for your assistance when the Edible Arrangement was unexpectedly delivered to my attention from a DPD Program Participant. 

As we discussed, I placed the arrangement in a Central Area, where anyone passing by could partake of the arrangement. 

Thank you,

Jonathan J. Hall
Director of Loan Processing
City of Chicago, Department of Planning and Development
